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I have been a member of EuroSLA since the beginning of my academic career, actively participating in 

the annual conferences and workshops. My research expertise, with a focus on second language 

vocabulary learning and processing, and interdisciplinary in nature, aligns very well with the interests of 

the association. I believe this research expertise would allow me to contribute to fulfilling the main aim of 

the association, i.e., to further research into second language acquisition, use and processing. I have a 

genuine interest in promoting interdisciplinary collaboration and strengthen the links and collaborations 

among research groups in Europe, which is reflected in my recent research. In the last eight years, I have 

hold various committee positions (i.e., convenor, treasurer) in several associations and organisations (i.e., 

BAAL Vocabulary Studies SIG, London Second Language Research Forum). I believe this experience 

will be helpful in fulfilling the responsibilities of the role of ordinary member, including the organisation 

of the various activities of the association. It would be a real pleasure to have the opportunity to have a 

closer and more direct impact on the activities of the association and contribute to shaping its future 

direction. 
 


